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Prayer
Dear God,

We thank You for the gift of health and the strength to carry out our
daily tasks. We ask for Your continued protection and guidance to
maintain our well-being. Help us to make wise choices that support

our physical, mental, and spiritual health.
In Your loving name, we pray.

Amen.

Senior Leadership Message -

Thank you for your support this week as we manage the
sickness in school. Situations like this are never easy, and we
appreciate your efforts in keeping everyone fit and
healthy. We hope all the children are feeling much better.
This week in Collective Worship, the children learned about
Lunar New Year, which was celebrated on Wednesday. We
discovered that Lunar New Year falls on a different date
each year, determined by the cycles of the moon. We
learned about the tradition of hanging lanterns and
decorating homes. The children were excited to find out
which Zodiac animal represents the year they were born.
This year is the Year of the Snake. People born in the Year of
the Snake are known for their calm demeanour,
resourcefulness, and ability to analyse situations before
taking action.
Please can we remind all families 
that smart watches are not allowed 
in school. As some smart watches 
can take photos or video/recordings 
it is a safeguarding risk to have them 
in school. They can also be expensive and we do not want
upset if they are broken in school. If children want to wear
a watch (although this is not necessary) we suggest an
inexpensive analogue or digital watch, with no smart
features. Any child wearing a smart watch will be asked to
remove it and it will be looked after by the class teacher
and returned to the family at the end of the day. At the
bottom of the newsletter is The National College parent
guide on Smartwatches, which can also be accessed here:
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/smartwatches

Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs. Strickland
Head of School
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(YR) Allegra
(YR) Ted
(Y1) Kira
(Y1) Wilfred
(Y2) James
(Y2) Lara

(YR) Orla
(Y1) Wilbur
(Y2) Ruby

Well done everyone!

Class Reminders
All Classes - For those who provide their
children with pack lunches, a reminder
that we are a nut free school. Please
check all ingredients of food such as pesto
snack bars, such as ‘pick up’ chocolate
bar’s, as these are not nut-free. 

Reception
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The children have continued to learn about the
history of toys. This week we have been sorting and
ordering toys by age. The children noticed that
modern toys are usually made from brightly
coloured plastic and often have moving parts
powered by batteries, whereas older toys are made
from wood or metal. They were very interested to
learn that computer games of the past would have
had black and white screens!

This week we have continued with our learning
about toys. The children have really enjoyed
comparing the story of Old Bear, by Jane Hissy to our
previous focus story of Traction Man.  They have
noticed that both stories involve rescues and have
come up with some great similarities and differences
between the characters. 

Classroom
Focus YEAR 1

In maths we have continued to build on our knowledge of
numbers to twenty. We have practiced adding on a
number line and used what we know of number bonds to
help us solve addition problems. 

In art we have been exploring the work of
pop artist Roy Lichtenstein. We have looked
at his use of bright colour and bold line. We
thought about how his style of artwork was
similar to the illustrations in the Traction Man
story. We have created our own art using
bold primary colours and experimented with
mixing powder paint to make secondary
colours. Our science this week has been all
about identifying and sorting different
materials. We have thought about the words
we can use to describe the properties of
different materials and have enjoyed
creating our own feely boards which helped
us to talk about these properties.



Please note that dates in bold may have been added or changed since our last weekly newsletter. 

February
3rd Children’s mental health week
5th Pause afternoon for mental health week
12th Year 1 trip to Spectrum sports event (Parents can watch from the balcony)
17th Half term week
24th INSET day
25th Children return to School
25th Reception visiting Bramley Library

March
5th Year 2 trip to Spectrum sports event (Parents can watch from the balcony)
6th World book day – children to come in dressed up
10th British science week
10th Reception trip to the Haslemere Museum
11th Year 1 visiting Bramley Library
14th Year 1 trip to Milestones Museum, Hampshire
19th – 21st Traveling book fair
21st Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 
28th National Skipping Day
4th End of term – children finish at 1.15pm

April
22nd Inset Day
23rd Children return to school
23rd Traveling Farm visiting Nursery & Pre-School 9-11am
25th Reception health review with the Surrey nursing team

May
5th BANK HOLIDAY - School is Closed
12th Mental Health Awareness Week
26th Half term week

June
16th Refugee Week
25th Tillingbourne Moving Up Day - Year 2

July
18th - Children break up for Summer holidays, finish at 1.15pm
21st INSET day
22nd INSET day, End of Term 

Upcoming Events
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Autumn Term 2024 Spring Term 2025 Summer Term 2025

02/09/24 to 20/12/24 06/01/25 -04/04/25 22/04/25 – 18/ 07/25

Half Term: 28/10/24 – 01/11/24 Half Term: 17/02/25 – 21/02/25 Half Term: 26/05/25 – 30/05/25

INSET DAY: 02/09/24, 03/09/24,
04/11/24

INSET DAY: 06/01/25, 24/02/25
INSET DAY: 22/04/25, 21/07/25,

22/07/25
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Autumn Term 2025 Spring Term 2026 Summer Term 2026

03/09/25 to 19/12/25 05/01/26 -27/03/26 13/04/26 – 22/07/26

Half Term: 27/10/25 – 31/10/25 Half Term: 16/02/26 – 20/02/26 Half Term: 25/05/26 – 29/05/26

INSET DAY: TBC INSET DAY: TBC INSET DAY: TBC

Term Dates
2024 - 2025

2025 - 2026

Notices

We have some exciting ideas for this term’s fundraising and will be
discussing dates for a planning meeting shortly. Anybody is welcome
to come along to this meeting!

We would love to see some new faces this year, especially from
Reception, now that your little ones have hopefully settled into School
life.
Please come and have a chat with us if you think you might be
interested or come along to the next meeting to see what it’s all
about.

Ultimately, the time we put in is all for the children and we need more
support for this to continue!

Have a great weekend
 

Marty, Tiff, Lucinda, Holly & the rest of the team x
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